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Date: 02-AUG-2005





Tel: 1800 - CALL LTA (2255 582)






Fax: 6553 5329
Dear Mr/Ms HK Bak,

MODIFICATION
FEEDBACK NUMBER: 269016
We refer to your enquiry dated 27-JUL-2005.   

2. 
We would like to inform you that all door latches & hinges fitted on vehicle models imported into Singapore are required to comply with the relevant internationally recognised standards. e.g. In the case of the Mercedes Benz, the vehicle manufacturer had certified that their door latches & hinges have complied with the EC directive 70/387/EEC.
3 We noted that the conversion of car doors to the vertical door system (vertical swing up doors) would involve modifications to the door latches & hinges. Hence, we will require such modification to be certified by the vehicle manufacturer or competent engineer that the wing door system is complying with the same EC directive or an equivalent international standard and is safe for use on the specific vehicle models.
4
To facilitate our further evaluation of the vertical door system, we would appreciate it if you could provide us with the following information:

a) Details on the manufacturer of the vertical door system;

b) Detailed specifications of the vertical door system, including its installation procedures;

c) Supporting documents or test reports of the vertical door system; and

d) Details of safety device that prevent the door from falling should the power gas shock absorber holding the door while open fails, if any;

5.
You may send the relevant documents to LTA, 10 Sin Ming Drive, Vehicle Engineering Department

Yours sincerely,

LIM SAN TENG 

ENGINEER (VEHICLE CONTROL SYSTEM)

VEHICLE ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT
VEHICLE & TRANSIT LICENSING DIVISION

LAND TRANSPORT AUTHORITY

